
 

 

 

Chair of the Economy, Trade and Rural Affairs Committee, Paul Davies MS  

Welsh Government  

Tŷ Hywel  

Cardiff Bay  

CF99 1NA 

01 September | 2022  

 

Dear Paul, 

 

Re: Agricultural Pollution Regulations report 

 

Wales Environment Link encloses a letter to the Minister for Rural Affairs regarding 
recommendations 1 and 8 of the Committee’s report on the Water Resources 
(Control of Agricultural Pollution) (Wales) Regulations 2021. 
 
We would like to share this letter with Committee members, along with the 
Minister’s response. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Karen Whitfield 
Co-Director 
 

 

 

 

 


